

5 December 2017

C91203

Mark Hanna fyi-request-6465-68b952fe@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Hanna

I refer to Corrections' response to your request for information regarding double bunking in prisons, sent 6 November 2017.

Following your complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman, your request for information to be provided in spreadsheet format has been reconsidered. Please find the number of prisoners ever convicted of a sexual offence and double bunked as at 31 July 2017, broken down by prison attached as an Excel spreadsheet.

I hope this information is helpful. Should you have any concerns with this response, I would encourage you to raise these with the Department. Alternatively, you are advised of your right to raise any concerns with the Office of the Ombudsman, the contact details for which are, Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

Emma Coats

Manager Ministerial Services

Corporate Services

